
 
 
 
Cynthia Wilson 
396 W. Farm Road 
Leslie, AR  72645 
501-745-2953 
wilsoncindy12@gmail.com 
 
 
June 27, 2014 
 
Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission 
101 E. Capitol Ave., Suite 205 
Little Rock, AR 72201 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I ask that you end the moratorium on animal feeding operations in the Buffalo 
watershed.  As a farmer and landowner, I also request that you close the issue.   
 
An article in the June 21, 2014 issue of the Arkansas Democrat Gazette reads:  

  “EPA finds no issues at C&H Hog Farms”.   
 
The Federal EPA has inspected the C&H Hog Farm and found no violations.   There is 
no evidence that C&H Farms is harming the river or that other farms like it would harm 
the river.  The owners of the farm have been willingly open for testing and scrutiny of 
their operations. They have been found to be good environmental stewards of their 
land and the watershed. 
 
The Ozark Society Environmental Group is not willing to accept the findings of the EPA 
the article in the newspaper states.    Their argument is completely devoid of any 
scientific justification.  They are beyond reason and should have no further influence 
upon the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality nor the Pollution Control and 
Ecology Commission. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cynthia Wilson 
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